
Friday 17th February 2023

Opening minds, shaping futures
Dates for your diary:

17th Feb—Break up for half-term
27th Feb – Return from break

March – Women’s History Month

2nd March – World Book Day

W/c 13th March – Science Week

We would like to send a massive thank you and a well 
done to everyone for the donations we have 

received. 
Together we have raised £718 to aid the victims of 

the earthquake disaster in Syria & Turkey. 
People need food, water, shelter and medical care 

without delay. Every donation counts and we are so 
proud of the contribution every has made.

Further donations direct to the appeal can be made 
at the below site.

https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-
earthquake-appeal

Please note:
Weduc messages have 
been sent out today to 

each year group 
regarding timetables for 

next half-term.

Our school football team are in search of a 
sponsor for our kit.

Sponsoring our team is not only a great 
way to get involved with the community; 
it’s also an amazing form of marketing for 

your business.

If you are interested or know anyone who 
may be, please contact the office for more 

information!

We would like to thank everyone who 
attending our Year 3 assemblies, it was 
an amazing turn out and the children 
really enjoyed sharing their work; we 

hope you did too!
Please visit page 3 for information on a 
fantastic Men’s Mental Wellbeing group 

that is taking place in Wombourne

https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal


Attendance

Birch 
and 

Rowan
With a perfect 

100% - a massive 
well done!

Class: Percentage:

Ash 97.3%

Elm 95.5%

Beech 98.6%

Yew 98.0%

Hazel 97.9%

Larch 98.7%

Maple 94.5%

Birch 100.0%

Cedar 95.9%

Alder 98.8%

Rowan 100.0%

Willow 93.1%

Sycamore 97.1%

Chestnut 99.4%




